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Rosemary Rainer
916 Isabelle Street
Laurinburg, North Carolina

March 28, 2024



To whom it May Concern,

My name is Rosemary Rainer and I am proud to offer my recommendation of Mary Jo Adams to fill the At Large Position on the League Board of Directors.
I have professionally known Mrs. Adams for over three years. We serve as Council Members for the City of Laurinburg. It is in this capacity that I have found Mrs. Adams to be opened minded and willing to listen to all the pros and cons of debated issues that have come to Council for resolution. Mrs. Adams, in my opinion, do not vote for what will benefit a certain group but what will benefit all citizens and the city as a whole.
Mrs. Adams is a natural leader and her ability to communicate effectively and empathize with others will contribute to her success in this position.
Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information.

Sincerely,

Rosemary Rainer
City of Laurinburg Council Member-District One
Rainer8726@roadrunner.cm
910-280-8318 

